3K Parent Guidelines

You are encouraged to have your child attend Monday - Friday,
8:05 - 3:05. You can bring your 3K child as early as 7:40. You
can pick up your 3K child as early as 2:55.

You will need to drop off and pick up your child at the times that
you have agreed to do. If you can not, then it is your
responsibility to arrange for another adult to do this for you.

Your child needs to be potty trained as we do not have the staff
or facilities to potty train them. Pull ups are ok for nap only.

Your child will lay down for a nap.
Your child will need a change of clothes to be kept at school.

Pre-registration needs to be filled out before your child starts 3K.
Pre-registration begins February 1. After July 1, you will be
contacted to find out if your child will be in our 3K program.
To pre-register, go to reedsville.k12.wi.us.
Go to Families at the top of the page.
Go to Prospective Families.
Go to Pre-registration.
Complete form. For Entry Year, choose 2024-2025.
Submit.

If you have any questions, email Carol Miller at
cmiller4@reedsville.k12.wi.us or call (920)754-4341.

NOTE: If you are unable to meet these guidelines, there is a
chance your child’s spot could be given to someone who can meet
these guidelines.



